
Clear Channel Radio Salisbury 
31455 Winterplace Parkway 
Salisbury,MD 21804 

March 7, 2001 

Kermit Geary 
DX Listening Post 
Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit Geary: 

This letter is to confirm your reception of WTGM AM 960 licensed to Salisbury, Maryland on February 
27 2001. I see from your letter that you also received WTGM back in 1995. We must have good skip in 

your direction every now and again. Enclosed is a copy of the WTGM station license for your records. 

Best regards, 

Chris Kelley 
Director Of Engineering 
Clear Channel Radio 

CK 


